
 

 

 

The Further Mathematics Support Programme 

Maths Is For Everyone 

Year 10 Mathematics Enrichment Event 

This event will run on three dates in 2017.  

University of Bath, Tuesday 31st January 2017  

University of Bristol, Tuesday 4th April 2017   

University of Bristol, Wednesday 14th June 2017  

 

 

 

A day of stimulating 

mathematical activities for Year 10 students. 
 

The Further Mathematics Support Programme, the University of Bath and the 

University of Bristol are pleased to announce a series of enrichment events for year 10 

mathematics students from schools in the South West.  

The emphasis of the day will be that mathematics can be both fun and challenging, and that 

studying mathematics beyond GCSE is a path to a variety of exciting university courses and 

careers. 

 

 Fractals: Journey to the 2.7th Dimension 
Dr Katie Steckles  
(31st January and 14th June only) 

 Maths of Animal Locomotion 
Dr Martyn Parker (4th April only) 

 Maths and Careers 
Q&A session with a variety of 
undergraduates and professionals who 
use maths in their work  

 Team Maths Quiz 
Dynamic team competition 

 Tour of the university 
with student ambassadors 



 

 

 

We hope that you will be able to bring a group of up to 15 who would benefit from a mathematics 

enrichment event. The programme of the day for all three dates will be very similar so students 

should only attend one date. Each day will take place from 9:30 to 15:30. 

 

We anticipate that the event will challenge the students whatever their ability, but that middle ability 

students and above should find the content accessible and stimulating. We suggest that you bring 

equal numbers of boys and girls if possible. 

 

All students attending must be accompanied by a member of staff from their school who will be 

responsible for the students throughout the day. Further details will be sent out prior to the event.  

 Students should bring their own packed lunch 

 Buffet lunch provided for teachers and presenters 
 

The event is free to students and their teachers from state funded schools and is supported by 

funding from the Further Mathematics Support Programme.  

 

Booking Details  

 

 To reserve places please complete the online booking form  

https://goo.gl/forms/0J0a6ooRY5MykLeq2  

 For more information please contact Patrick Cobb 

Email: patcobb@furthermaths.org.uk   Phone:   07583 345228 
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